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Notice of Motion:LIII J

There will be a debate on a motion to amend the 
UNB Student Union Financial Policy to allow for 
more than one Yearbook to be funded. This item 
will be discussed at the regularly scheduled meet­
ing of the SU Council, Wed. Feb. 15,1995 
@6:30pm, Room 103 of the SUB. For more infor­
mation contact Luc Pinet at 453-4955.

UNB Orientation '95
2nd General Meeting 

Has Been Rescheduled
Neuu or old, 

everyone uuelcome
Poll Workers Required

Election day
Wed March 22 9:00-7:00 

Thursday March 23 
9:00 - 7:00 

Ballot Counting 
8:00p.m. until finished 

Application forms available 
starting Feb 10 in the 

UNB Student Union Office, 
SUB Room 126

Sunday Feb 12 at 
TsOOp.ih.

IHcLa^fafcan Hall 105n
HEY GRADS

102 DAYS LEFT
NOW OPEN

N D

UNB
Student
Support
Centre

Room 114 of the 
SUB

Until UNB Graduation 1995

nor Sweatshirts & hats on sale 
Hey Grads, we're going to the Dominican Republic, are you? 

Don't forget to donate to the "Opening Doors" project

Health Plan Opt Out

KimzmiAIf you registered as a full time un­
dergraduate student, and wish to 
opt out of the Health Plan, you 

Must do so at the Student Union 
office (SUB 126) before Feb. 17 

@4:30p.m.

General Meeting
MONDAY, FEB 13 

6:00P.M.
ROOM 103 SUB


